

August 8, 2017

Mr. Kelvin Watson Director, Broward County Libraries Division 100 S. Andrews Ave. Fort Lauderdale, Fl. 33301

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Broward Public Library Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to provide \$9,571.00 for the Active Learning Center at the Main Library.

These dollars represent donations by the family and friends of the late Library Advisory Board Chair Eugenie Suter, to be used for the good of Broward's preschool-age children.

We are excited to see the popularity of the Active Learning Center and anticipate it will be well-used for years to come.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Klein

Executive Director